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Fox Class Weekly Newsletter
Friday 21st October 2022

Dear Families,

It was great to see you at our ‘Book Look’. | know the
children had fun talking to you about their learning
this term.

It has been another busy and exciting week in year 3.

In English, we made Japanese fruit skewers, by
following our own recipes to make them. The children
really enjoyed choosing different fruits, including
mangoes, pears and strawberries to add onto their
skewers before finally eating them!

In maths, we are learning to add 1s across a 10. In
Kirfs, we have now finished our number bonds to 100
and will move on to counting in multiples of 50 and
100 after half term.

In RE, we discussed the bible story ‘Sermon on the
Mount, Matthew 6:25-34. In ‘Open Book’ assembly
today, some of the children took part performing the
bible story “The Prodigal Son’ in front of the whole
school.



In Science, we continued to learn about how the
muscles work by making moving arms, representing
the biceps and triceps, using cards, split pins and
elastic bands. We discussed how the muscles
contract and relax when they move.

In history we learnt about Stonehenge, children were
able to make models in class using play dough, lego
and wooden blocks. They also learnt about the
different types of stones found at the site, where they
could have come from and how they could have been
transported nearly 200km from Wales to Salibury.







Reminders for next week

Half term holidays

Class assembly Monday 21st November

Please come and speak to us if you have any
guestions or queries.

Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing
the children on Monday 31st October.

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips



